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ADMINISTRATIVE REPORT 
 

  
TO: Board of Directors 
  
FROM: J. Zaffino, Chief Administrative Officer  
  
DATE: December 19, 2024 
  
RE:                                   Early Approval of Solid Waste Operations Manger and Utilities Coordinator 

FTE requests 

 
Administrative Recommendation: 

THAT the Board of the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen authorize the early approval for 
the Solid Waste Operations Manger and Utilities Coordinator full time equivalent requests.  
 
Background: 
 
At the December 12, 2024 budget meeting the Board reviewed a number of full time equivalent 
requests (FTE). Amount the the requests which where tentatively approved were the Solid Waste 
Operations Manager and Utilities Coordinator. At the December 12 meeting staff asked if these two 
positions could be giving early approval. This report is now asking the Board to give formal appral at 
the Board level.  The early approval will allow for the posting of the positions and hired early in the 
new year. 
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Alternatives: 
 
THAT the Board of the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen not authorize the early approval 
for the Solid Waste Operations Manger and Utilities Coordinator full time equivalent requests. 
 
 
 

 

Respectfully submitted: 
 
“Jim Zaffino 
 J. Zaffino, Chief Administrative Officer  
 

 

 


